
PUBLIC NOTICE 

The City of Beloit is no longer moving forward with the proposal to amend its 2018 Annual 
Action Plan and Budget to reprogram Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds 
received for reimbursement from the sale of the Merrill Community Center. This notice is to 
inform the public that the 30-day comment period on the proposed budget amendment, the 
review of the Plan and Budget by Community Development Authority (CDA) on November 22, 
2017, and the public hearing scheduled for the December 18, 2017 City Council meeting have 
been canceled. For further information, contact Teri Downing in the Community Development 
Department at (608)364-6705 or by email at downingt@beloitwi.gov. 
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